<HINO

SPORTS ACADEMY

THE GOOD SHEPHERD- CLUB
REGISTRATION

Dear parents and carers,

What a great start to the school year we have had so far, with our Dance club having great take up and the positive
feedback we have received from parents and children alike has been amazing. It has been a real pleasure working at
The Good Shepherd thus far and we are looking forward to this new year and growing our relationship further.

We are excited to announce that we have some brand new clubs available for you this coming January so please
check them out. You can find all available clubs and information on when they will take place below and a link to
register here Rhinosportsacademy.co.uk/good-shepherd

Club days and times

e Monday - Years Rec/1/2 — Rhino Dance — 3:15-4:15 pm Start date 10/01/22
e Tuesday - Years 1/2/3/4/5/6 — Rhino Dramatics — 3:15-4:15 pm - Start date 11/01/22
e Friday - Years 3/4/5/6 — Rhino Dance —3:15 — 4:15 pm - Start Date 07/01/22

e All children that were registered for a club before are guaranteed their place in club for Term 2
but please ensure that you re-register through the website selecting the Term 2 option.
e All other spaces are open to all and will operate on a ‘first come first served’ basis.

If for any reason you have decided to not continue on with a club next term, please let us know ASAP so
that we can open this space up to others who may like to join. Please contact us via Email at

enquiries@rhinosportsacademy.co.uk or contact me directly on 07894713006.

Thank you for your continuing support and we look forward to seeing everyone again in January.

Many Thanks,
Director,
Sam Mennell

Email: enquiries@rhinosportsacademy.co.uk Phone:07894713006
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